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Financial and General Purposes Sub Committee Meeting
Report for March 2020 General Meeting


The Finance and General Purposes has met once, in January, since the November General meeting.  
Focus was on general purposes as there were no financial or health and safety matters to discuss.

Safeguarding is a standing item, it was good to hear the C2 course held at Radley in November was well attended. It is intended to run this course annually although ringers can, or course, attend C2 through their own parishes if this is an option. Concern has been expressed about how ringing groups who are not attached to a Guild or Society consider safeguarding. It was decided to recommended that towers who have visiting ringers should include the following sentence when permission to ring is given:

‘This tower follows safeguarding policy of the Church of England Oxford Diocese and expect all visiting bands to conform to this policy’.
Our safeguarding policy will be updated to reflect this.
The meeting agreed the methods for the Guild Striking Competitions. Plain Bob Major for the eight bell and Grandsire Caters for the ten bell.

Some interesting work has been done by a small public relations working group led by Katie Lane to look at how to raise the profile of the Guild among its members, the wider community of ringers and potential ringers and to further develop strategies that focus on recruitment and retention. The output of this work will be presented at the AGM.

It was decided there will be a Guild Festival in July 2021. Our Master Katie Lane has started the preparation for this.

It was also decided to progress with a server upgrade to ensure there is enough memory for the website.


Report prepared by Jenny Page – F&GP secretary
